
 

Martin Hill OBE, Councillor 

Lincolnshire County Council  

 

Via e-mail: cllrm.hill@lincolnshire.gov.uk   

 

12 January 2017 
 

Dear Councillor Hill, 

 

Following the recent crash on the A16 bypass in Cowbit, Lincolnshire, in 

which 20 pigs were killed after the lorry carrying them overturned, I am 

writing to ask if you'd please permit PETA to place a memorial near the 

accident site to commemorate the lives lost in this deadly accident. 

 

We hope our memorial will let people know that the best way to prevent 

crashes such as this one is to go vegan, because pigs shouldn't have to 

make terrifying trips to abattoirs at all. It will also remind lorry drivers of 

their responsibility to the thousands of animals they haul every year as 

well as to the motorists whose lives are endangered when a lorry crashes. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kirsty Henderson  

Senior Campaign Coordinator 
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